KS1 (Rec, Year 1, Year 2) Christmas Performance "Christmas with the Aliens"

The performance will be approx. 50 minutes.

Wednesday 6th December – 2.00pm

- Parents attending the performance should use the Main Office entrance on Common Lane.
- Parents are welcome to join us in the hall at 1.30pm before the performance for a mince pie/drink provided by the PTA.
- At the end of the performance the children will be taken back to their classrooms and should be collected as they would normally at the end of the school day.

Thursday 7th December – 5.30pm

Children should be back at school for 5pm and come into school through their normal classroom entrance.

- If your child attends WOSC, please let Karen know if you would like your child to be brought across to school at 5pm.
- Parents watching the performance should use the Main Office entrance on Common Lane.
- Parents are welcome to join us in the hall at 5.00pm before the performance for a mince pie/drink provided by the PTA.
- At the end of the performance the children will be taken back to their classrooms and should be collected from their playground entrances at approx 6.30pm.
- All three entrance gates will be open for access to the grounds.

If your child attends WOSC, please ensure that you inform WOSC of any change in arrangements on these performance days.